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In October I watched a Chinook salmon in Bear Creek at Central Point. A security 

gaurd from the nearby mall walked over and watched for a moment. His comment 

was "That's great but I wouldn't ever eat a fish from that water." It's not enough to 

weakly conserve some of the wildlife associated with our streams and rivers. We've 

got to protect our waters and the life in them. Obviously, that must mean halting 

activities that degrade the water quality. I support SB1153. 


